
 
West Plains School District Board Update 

May 9th, 2019 

 

Capital Improvements Update - 

Dr. Davis updated the board on CTS, scheduling, and improvement projects around the district.   

 

Preliminary 2019-2020 Budget, Discussion 

The board annually approves a budget for the upcoming school year. Board members were 

given the budget in April and May to review.  It is scheduled to be approved at the June 

meeting.  

 

Summer Board Workshop, June 18th & 20th, 5-8 p.m. 

The board is scheduled for a summer board workshop on June 18th & June 20th from 5:00 p.m. to 

8:00 p.m. The workshop is an opportunity for the superintendent and the board to dialogue 

about the vision and goals of the district. 

 

Related Services Bid 

Each year, the district accepts bids for occupational therapy, physical therapy, and speech therapy 

services. Amy Ross recommended to the board to accept the bid from Ozarks Medical Center 

Rehabilitation Services as the related service provider for the 2019-2020 school year.  The board 

approved the bid.   

 

Salary Committee Proposal  

The salary committee proposed horizonal and vertical movement to the salary schedule.  The board 

will review and determine at the next meeting. 

 

Financial Update 

Revenues for the district continue to come in stronger than anticipated.  This is primarily due to 

the districts continued growth.  A budget adjustment will be made in June to reflect the 

changes. 

 

Superintendent Report 

Dr. Wilson updated to board on current enrollment numbers, free and reduced numbers, and the 

summer board workshop.   

 

Hires: 

Jason Harrill – 8th Grade Social Studies 

Jake Epler – 9th -12th Grade English 

Bryon Stuart – Information Technology Instructor – Career Center 

Hannah Gough – 2nd Grade 

Erin Maupin – Paraprofessional 

Shanel Tinsley – Paraprofessional 

Justin Shannon – Custodian  

Cassidy Johnson – Paraprofessional 

Kendra Kimbrall - Paraprofessional 

 

Resignations:  

Jenny Buehler – A+ Secretary 

 

The next board meeting is scheduled for June 18th at 5:00 p.m. at the West Plains Civic Center.  

School board meetings are held monthly on the third Tuesday of each month at the West Plains 

School of Education Office, 305 Valley View Drive, unless otherwise posted. 


